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In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, s. 2013
This Advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.

(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)
CALL FOR APPLICATIONS TO THE MICROSOFT YOUTH AMBASSADORS (MYA)

2.0 PROGRAM
Relative to the released OUOPS Memorandum No. 2023-03-2798
titled Call for Applications to the Microsoft Youth Ambassadors 2.0 Programs
dated March 17, 2023, the field is hereby advised of the extension of the
registration until April 28, 2023 to accommodate more interested learners.

Attached is the Advisory dated April 12, 2023 issued by Dr. Neneth
Esplana-Alabama, Director IV, Bureau of Learner Support Services (BLSS),

for reference.
For more information, please contact:

BLSS-YFD
(02)86379814
blss.yfd@deped.gpv.ph

Encl.: As stated
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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

BUREAU OF LEARNER SUPPORT SERVICES

Youth Formation Division

April 12, 2023

ADVISORY

The Office of the Undersecretary for Operations (OUOPS), through the Bureau of
Learner Support Services-Youth Formation Division (BLSS-YFD), released OUOPS
Memorandum No. 2023-03-2798 titled, Call for Applications to the Microsoft Youth
Ambassadors (MYA) 2.0 Program dated March 17, 2023.

Stipulated in the memorandum that the deadline to register to the said program is on
Friday, April 14, 2023. However, to accommodate more interested learners, the BLSS-YFD
hereby announces that the registration is extended until Friday, April 28, 2023.

Furthermore, the BLSS-YFD would like to reiterate that there are two (2) application
forms: one (1) form is for all interested learners who are willing to apply in the MYA 2.0
program and the other form is for the pioneering batch who graduated in the MYA program
last school year. The links to the application forms are as follows:

; - MYA 2.0 Program
§ (For new applicants)

MYA Fellow Program
{(For pioneering batch]

For questions or clarifications, please contact BLSS-YFD through email
or telephone number (02) 8637-9814.

Please be guided accordingly. Thank you.
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NENNETH ES NA - ALAMA, PhD
Direclor IV %6
Bureau of Learnet Support Services

Room 419, Mabini Building, DepEd Complex, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City, 1800
e-mail: biss.yfd@deped.gov.ph fb: facebook.com/DepEdTayoYouthFormation
telephone: +632 8 637 9814




